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Good evening,
 
I am writing in regard to the ongoing issue of Giralang shops development site.  Undoubtedly
some form of resolution needs to occur as leaving the construction site as it is for over a decade
is ridiculous.
 
I hope this matter will be considered as a priority and resolved in the near future.
 
Kind regards,
Megan Mackenzie-Davies




